
                                                STATE OF NEW HAMPSHIRE- TOWN OF SURRY 

                      SELECTMEN 

                 MEETING MINUTES JUNE 25, 2018 

The meeting was called to order at 7:00 P.M. Present were Jay Croteau, Bruce Smith and Eric Eichner.  

The selectmen discussed the cemetery complaints. Bruce Smith contacted Durwin Clark about the 

complaints and the garbage left on the town hall porch.  

The selectmen signed the payroll.  

The selectmen signed the State of NH DOS- DMV for $1318.00 for June 21, 2018 and June 24, 2018. 

The selectmen signed the letter to the DRA about not using the PA 28. 

Daniel Bunker supplied the supporting trust documentation for his property.  

Greg Taylor requested a tax card for the Bemis lot. He also requested to review the documentation for 

the property on file.  

The selectmen signed the LUCT for Barbara Patnode, Keith Patnode and Barrett Bullock.  

The selectmen entered an executive session from 7:30 – 8:15 p.m.  

The selectmen received a letter from the Planning Board about the  upcoming public hearings. 

The selectmen and Durwin Clark discussed crowning and ditching the Joslin Road. Bruce Smith will 

update the culverts survey when the work is complete.They discussed the condition of the Farm Road as 

well as the half year budget review. The selectmen also discussed with him the insulation estimates for 

the town garage and the difference in the quotes. 

Jay Croteau notarized the name change to Frank Lucuis Construction LLC  for his deed.  

Eric Eichner motioned to accept the minutes. Bruce Smith seconded the motion. The selectmen agreed 

to accept the minutes.  

The selectmen agreed to participate in the Class Action Suit for the Payment in Lieu of Taxes for 2015. 

2016 and 2017. The selectmen signed and returned the letter to be included in the suit.  

Frank Lucuis  is finished at the Rodgers Pond site. Josh Brooks made a change to the connection angle to 

the dry hydrant.  

The Planning Board will meet Wednesday night. 

Bruce Smith  motioned  to adjourn. Eric Eichner seconded the motion. The selectmen agreed to adjourn.  

The meeting adjourned at 9:00 P.M. 



 

 

 

 


